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The idea that in-person voting is somehow more accurate or fraud-proof is 

nonsensical in every way. I am proud to call this state my home, as are many others, 

and reducing access to the voting is a blatant maneuver to keep those with less 

privilege from having a voice. I hope to see Oregon stay true to its values.  

 


